
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teacher Negotiations Public Update: 

Jan.24, 2018 

Negotiations Preparations Update 

The negotiating teams for Twin Rivers Unified School District (TRUSD) and Twin Rivers United 

Educators (TRUE) met January 24th to outline meeting norms and procedures for upcoming 

negotiations sessions. The group discussed special education and established next steps to 

review this important topic. The teams will meet again on January 31st.  

 

On behalf of the negotiations teams, 

                                                                              

Gina Carreón       

Assistant Superintendent 

Twin Rivers Unified School District 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rebecca LeDoux 

Lead Negotiator 

Twin Rivers United Educators 

 TRUSD/TRUE 

      Negotiations 

          Update 

 


